
Subject: Re: what've i missed?
Posted by Aircraftkiller on Sun, 20 Nov 2011 00:53:59 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

appshot wrote on Sat, 19 November 2011 16:47not liking the trees or fps being too low is still a
valid criticism. look up what criticism means. you actively enoucrage criticism? HA keep posting ur
bullshit. Also, renegade isn't meant to be realistic... i thought you would be smart enough to
realize this. nice faulty the map itself isn't even a realistic battle map if its intention was even
suppose to be realistic. analogy there. also my laptop isnt  from 1980s dood. i bought it a year
ago. i dont feel compelled to play it, just sharing my criticism of your map, which you can't accept.
i like your diction, though! words like obvious legible and all that bullcrap. have you taken a
rhetoric class or something? 

anyway here's some advice: take ur giant fat head out of your asshole. 

Yes, I actively encourage criticism. As I've stated many times. Hey, even from the original post of
Fjords: Quote:It was a pleasure working with everyone, I appreciate all of your bug reports and
nitpicking. Your help made this become a reality.

Must be too hard for you to bother substantiating your posts with evidence, though. ;-( Regarding
"criticism", you're giving me negative criticism. This is fine, it's the way you choose to express
yourself. I am giving your criticism my own negative criticism. This is the way I choose to express
myself.  If you wish to discuss the merits of the work I've designed, and the problems you feel that
it has, I am more than willing to listen to you. I am not interested in doublespeak that attempts to
disguise shitty criticism with actual helpful advice, which could be used to improve your gameplay
experience and help you stop complaining.

I'm not sure what you're talking about when you mention "not a realistic battle map". It's not meant
to be a "realistic battle map", it's meant to be a highly detailed (for Renegade, anyhow) outdoor
environment that resembles a Norwegian fjord.

I haven't taken any "rhetoric class" - I am simply a person who reads often and uses words to
express what I feel, instead of consistently relying upon catch phrases and simplistic language.
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